
  

   

 

18 October 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

The Library is holding a Scholastic Book Fair during the week following half term from 
Wednesday 2 November to Monday 7 November. There will be over 200 great titles to purchase 
aimed at Year 7’s upwards from over 50 publishers, and each title bought will benefit the school by 
helping us to get free books for the Library.  

If your son is in Year 7, he should have received a leaflet from his Form Tutor advertising some of 
the titles available. You can also visit the Scholastic website at 
www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents to see more of what’s on offer. 

You can send in cash with your son, or you can buy discounted book fair vouchers online from 
the above Scholastic website in advance to spend at the Fair.  Simply select the amount you want 
to buy, enter the school name to allocate the voucher to be spent at our school’s Book Fair, and 
print off the voucher, which will be emailed to you.  Your son can then use it to purchase books at 
the Fair.  Please note: if your son uses a voucher, he will need to spend up to the full amount – 
because the vouchers are discounted, we are unable to give change. 

This is a great opportunity to promote reading amongst the boys and to help us to purchase new 
stock for the Library shelves, so please do encourage your son to come along to the Book Fair 
after half term. 

Kind regards 

 

Library Team 

          


